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I am surprised and horrified that it has taken until now to achieve an Agreement to clean up millions
of gallons of radioactive and chemical waste from leaking tanks at Hanford. However I am relieved
and pleased that there will now be deadlines for their safe and effective cleanup, 
and hope to learn soon that that has taken place.


